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February 18, 1997

Dr. Robert G. Baca
Performance Assessment Element Manager
Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analyses
6220 Culebra Road
San Antonio. Texas 78228-0510

Dear Dr. Baca:

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF INTERMEDIATE MILESTONE: 5708-762-700. FAULTING MODULE
LETTER REPORT

We have reviewed and accept the CNWRA Letter Report documenting the completion
of the faulting module developed for inclusion into the Total System
Performance Assessment (TPA) 3.0 code. We acknowledge that this code
currently is in a stand-alone form, but will be incorporated into the TPA 3.0
code by the March 17. 1997, deliverable date'for the system code. As part of
that incorporation, sampling of parameters, currently performed in the
Faulting Module, will be removed and all sampling as part of TPA 3.0 will be
done at the executive level.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-7289.

Sincerely,

Keith I. McConnell. Element Manager
Total System Performance Assessment and
Integration KTI

Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards

cc: B. Meehan. CAB1/ADM
J. Linehan. PMDA
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

February 18, 1997

Dr. Robert G. Baca
Performance Assessment Element Manager
Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analyses
6220 Culebra Road
San Antonio, Texas 78228-0510

Dear Dr. Baca:

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF INTERMEDIATE MILESTONE: 5708-762-700. FAULTING MODULE
LETTER REPORT

We have reviewed and accept the CNWRA Letter Report documenting the completion
of the faulting module developed for inclusion into the Total System
Performance Assessment (TPA) 3.0 code. We acknowledge that this code
currently is in a stand-alone form, but will be incorporated into the TPA 3.0
code by the March 17, 1997. deliverable date for the system code. As part of
that incorporation, sampling of parameters, currently performed in the
Faulting Module, will be removed and all sampling as part of TPA 3.0 will be
done at the executive level.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-7289.

Sin erely,

Keith I. McConnell, Program Element
Manager for Geology/Geophysics

Geologic Setting Program Element
Division of High-Level Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards

cc: B. Meehan, CAB1/ADM
J. Linehan. PMDA


